
 
 
 
 
October 02, 2011  Office of Condensed Life Enrichment 
  1600 Washington St. 
Current Resident  Washington, DC  99901 
111 A St. 
Everywhere, USA 11109 
 
 
Opportunity of a Lifetime 
 
Dear Young Citizen, 
 
You are in the midst of a grand transition to a new American identity, an identity of unprecedented 
vitality where you, the youth, are championed. It is the American way to triumph and innovate. It is now 
a distinctly American honor to witness the birth of an age free from the burdens of illness and suffering, 
free from all the weaknesses associated with growing old. We are together entering Utopia.  
 
The Grand Transition 
 
Be assured that the grand transition will be a joyful one. Though some change will be abrupt, it 
represents the exciting realization of what will be known as The New American Way.  
 
Expect changes that :  

 Incorporate fluidly into personal life 

 Present a new wealth of economic opportunity 

 Mark a cleaner, more sustainable path.  
 
The American’s Proud Duty 
 
You, the American Citizen, hero and patriot, are here advised that effective January, 1st 2012 lifespans 
will be capped at forty years. ‘Conclusion Chips’ will be implanted into each citizen’s right shoulder in 
order to ensure this process is managed with ease. Children less than twelve months will instead be 
eligible for genetic modification. 
 
Outreach 
 
The Office of Condensed Life Enrichment has outreach programs available through municipal, state, 
regional, and national offices.  Visit http://www.ocle.gov/rip for more information about the Office of 
Condensed Life Enrichment, its outreach programs and locations near you.     
 
Cum Robur Iuuentae! ‘With the strength of youth’ we will realize our destiny! We are each of us pillars 
of fortitude and ambition! 
 
Attentively Yours, 
 
 
Grim Reaper 
Soul Collector, OCLE  

http://www.ocle.gov/rip

